
Friday Update, April 11, 2025 
  
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Union School District Families 
and Staff. This is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, your Superintendent 
with a Friday Update, April 11, 2025. 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Families, 
We look forward to seeing your child on Monday, April 14th! We 
hope that you had a wonderful spring break with your child! 
 



 
 

Reminder: This coming Thursday, April 17th is Open House for 
all schools. In addition, it is a minimum day for all students. 
Your child’s Principal will send out reminders about the minimum 
day schedule. We look forward to seeing you this Thursday night.  
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

The Sulphur Springs Union School District is hiring! 
 

Join us at the District Office for our Job Fair on: 
 Friday, April 18th, from 9 am - 2 pm. 

 
We are looking for caring individuals for this school year and next 
school year.  
 



Available positions include: 
-Elementary Teacher 
-Special Education Teacher 
-Special Education Paraeducator 
-Noon Supervisor 
-Technology Support Technician 
-School Bus Driver 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend!  
 
 

 
 
 


